
 
 

 

The Board of Directors would like to inform the shareholders that the General Assembly Meeting 

of SHUAA Capital psc (the "Company"), held on February 3, 2025, was adjourned due to a lack 

of quorum. The adjourned General Assembly Meeting is now scheduled to take place on Monday, 

February 17, 2025, at 3:00 PM at the Company’s premises on the 32nd floor of Al Khatem Tower, 

Al-Maryah Island, Abu Dhabi. Shareholders may also participate remotely via electronic means 

to discuss the same announced agenda. 

 

 

 

Invitation to Attend the Adjourned General Assembly Meeting of 

SHUAA Capital (Public Shareholding Company) 

 
 


